CAPE FEAR NATIONAL

“Cape Fear National Ladies Bring Home the Trophy!”

The Cape Fear National Ladies reclaimed the Azalea Cup at this
year’s 4th Annual Ladies on the Links tournament, held Nov 5th
at Magnolia Greens. This year’s tournament benefited the
Assistance League of Greater Wilmington and Manna
Ministries. Patti Bostic and Donna Vignogna placed first in the
event. Our CFN ladies teams won the cup in 2012 and 2013,
and were happy to bring back the traveling trophy, to be placed

in the CFN showcase.

Pictured left to right: Donna Vignogna, outgoing LGA President Patti Bostic, CFN
Head Golf Professional Adam Clark , incoming LGA President Audrey Penton,
and Assistant Golf Professional Blake Valand.




